
 

 

 

Coronavirus reminder 

If your child develops any symptoms of Coronavirus (persistent cough, high temperature or loss of taste / smell), s/he MUST NOT come to 
school and school must be informed.  Call 119 or get a test online at: 

https://self-referral.test-for-coronavirus.service.gov.uk/antigen/name 

If you believe that your child is well enough to attend school and they have only symptoms of a ‘common cold’ such as:                           
runny nose, sore throat or a mild cough they are permitted to attend. 

NB:  All absences must be reported to our school office 

by calling 01726 64322.  You can leave a message if     

outside of office hours.  Please DO NOT report          

absences via Class Dojo or email.  Thank you. 

Polite reminder:  School gates / doors open 

at 8:45am.  Please do not enter until this 

time as your child may not be supervised 

and we cannot ensure their safety.  



SCHOOL DINNERS 

Like most supermarkets, the school kitchen is currently experiencing issues with food deliveries.  
This could have a knock on effect with available menu options. There may be a slight alteration 

to meals served but disruption will be kept to a minimum. 

Thank you for your understanding with this.  

 

School Photos 

Tuesday 2nd November 

 

We’re really happy to be able to have school pho-

tos this year.  

Individual portraits will be taken on the first day back 

after half term.  Unfortunately we aren’t able to   

invite siblings in from outside of BB, but any in 

school/nursery will be able to have their photo    

taken together on the day.  

If you have a child in nursery who does not attend 

on Tuesdays, look out for further info on DoJo. 



Celebrating World Poetry Day with             

Roald Dahl’s ‘The Porcupine’ 



 

 

 




